
Dear Oak Grove/Willowside Community,

Welcome to the 2023/2024 school year! If you are a
new family, welcome to the Oak Grove and Willowside
communities. If you are returning, we hope you
enjoyed a wonderful summer full of memories and
learning opportunities. 

An exceptional year ahead awaits your child. In this age of increasing school choice, we know that
the decision to send your child to Oak Grove or Willowside was a thoughtful and conscious one
and our fine arts and enrichment programs undoubtedly played a part in making choosing
OGUSD.

Giving our children these opportunities to develop and explore their creative talents leads to a
more fulfilled individual that is better prepared to follow their own unique path and make a
meaningful contribution in the world. 

We cannot do it without you. Many of our programs are not funded through the district and our
community must pitch in to ensure our students continue to receive these opportunities. Without
this support, these programs simply don’t exist. OGEP is committed to making sure they continue
to prosper and thrive for students for many years to come.

It starts with The Giving Campaign. Our goal is 100% participation from every family in the
district, so please give what you can. Any amount is appreciated. Making this investment in your
child’s education will reap numerous benefits and rewards that last a lifetime. Our fundraising
goal is $30K 

Donating is easy:
• online at www.ogep.net
• mail a check or cash donation to 5299 Hall Road, Santa Rosa, CA 95401 Attn: OGEP Pledge 
• drop a check or cash off at the Oak Grove or Willowside school office, Attn: OGEP Pledge

We at OGEP wish all of our Oak Grove and Willowside families a bright school year ahead.  

With Gratitude, 
Oak Grove Education Partners 

TOGETHER WE CAN DO GREAT THINGS!

DONATE ONLINE TODAY AT  
www.ogep.net 


